Ringgold Elementary School South weekly update

Mr. Berry, Principal

Mr. Meredith, Asst. Principal

Principals Message

Hello everyone! I hope all of you are enjoying your Summer, creating memories with your loved ones, and are looking forward to your return to RESS! I am Marc Berry, new elementary principal, and myself and Mr. Meredith are very excited to begin our journey with all of you. Living in Monongahela for the last twelve years, I've had the opportunity to meet many of you and am looking forward to working collaboratively with all of you to create an environment that is welcoming, positive, and ultimately the best for your children.

In achieving this goal, I welcome all of you to participate in our back-to-school night on Thursday, August 22nd, starting at 6:00 p.m. Please take this opportunity to check out the building, meet your children's teachers, and speak with us regarding what this upcoming school year will look like.

I firmly believe that schools run most effectively when there is clear communication and collaboration with all stakeholders, as well as a constant focus on doing what is best for our students. In this approach, I welcome all of you to reach out to me throughout the year to promote this collaborative environment. Through our focus on doing what is best for all children, I'm confident that this year will be a success for all of us.

Upcoming Events

August 19 Kindergarten Orientation 6:00-7:00 p.m.

August 22 RESS Open House 6:00-7:30 p.m.

August 26 First Day of School 8:35 arrival

September 12 School Pictures



Focus Parent Portal Forms

In continuing effective communication with school and home, we are asking that parents utilize our Focus portal to provide up-to-date important student and family information. Please see the flyer below. If you are having any issues with this process, please contact our elementary office, at <u>724-258-8454</u>.

